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TELEPHONE SHERwoOD 3-7343 YUBA CITY, CALIFORNIA

February 20, 1958

Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your very accurate accounting of our
broadcast February 17,1958 during a test program.

We have a hundred watts and operate an unlimited
time schedule, our assigned freguency is 1450 kilocycles.

We're always happy to receive mail from someone
who has picked us up while tuning the dial and your
kind wishes are certaihly appreciated.

If you're ever in Yuba City drop in and see us.
Sincerely,
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ffmes E. Walley
" @Feneral Mgr. KEAGR

Jw/sd



